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NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO RESPOND TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 
 
TO:  All Interested Vendors 
 
FROM:  Sally Holewa, State Court Administrator 
 
RE:  REQUEST FOR INFORMATION: NORTH DAKOTA JUVENILE CASE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM  
 
DATE:  April 25, 2014 
 
 
Please take note that the deadline for submitting a response to the Request for Information for a 
solution for an upgrade or replacement of the North Dakota Juvenile Case Management System 
has been extended to May 7, 2014.  
 
We appreciate your interest in doing business with the North Dakota Court System and hope this 
extension of time encourages your agency to consider submitting a response. 
 
Please submit your text response In Word or PDF format and Excel spreadsheet of cost estimates 
electronically by 5:00 p.m. central time on May 7, 2014, to the following addresses:  

• lwebster@ncsc.org 
• jmatthias@ncsc.org  
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